
Hi, my name is Christina and I am a resident of Salem OR! I strongly oppose SB554 and in the kindest way possible ask you to 
please vote NO! To be honest I'm not sure why so many of our rights are at stake in the past year and why so many things have to 
be changed, but once the government starts to take away our right to protect ourselves then you know we no longer live in freedom 
and I strongly believe no one wants that taken away! So please for more reasons then one which I can go on and on please vote 
NO! 

Thank you


